
Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to fifth grade! My name is Mrs. Blake and I will be your fifth
grade teacher for the upcoming school year. This will be my second year
teaching at Madison and I’m excited to be back. Prior to joining the MCS
team, I taught second grade in Camden for many years.

We are going to have a great year together, and I am looking forward
to seeing each one of you in September. Let me tell you a bit about myself!
I live with my husband and three daughters in Sherrill. Outside of school, I
love to spend time with my family, be active outdoors, and read some good
books. I absolutely love being a teacher, and I can’t wait to learn about
each of you and the things that you love to do!

Fifth grade is an exciting year for you, as it is the last step in your
elementary career. I have no doubt that we will have a fun-filled and
memorable year together learning a lot of new and exciting concepts.

I hope to meet all of you at Open House on Tuesday, September 5th
from 6-7:30. Have a wonderful summer break, enjoy the sun, and
remember to keep reading!

Your fifth grade teacher,
Mrs. Blake

lblake@madisoncentralny.org


